
RFP 2018-17 Rebuild / Refurbishment the Town of Edisto Beach Fire Department E-ONE Ladder Truck. 
 

ADDENDUM #6 
 
Question: In specification item "Replace Fire Pump" (pg 13), we recommends including the required 
NFPA 1911 Pump Certification as a part of the scope of work for all contractors to complete and include 
in pricing.  
A: Yes, as stated in the original RFP package, the bid must meet all NFPA requirements.  
 
 
 
 


